Grady Gardens

Presents

“April Showers Bring May Flowers”

The Grady PTA is pleased to announce that we are bringing back our popular garden
project. We placed beautiful, multi-colored snowflakes in the grounds at the front of
the school in December. Now, to bring some colorful happiness to the end of the
school year, we will be placing multi-colored flowers in the grounds during the
month of May. Each flower is $5, and will include either the first name of your child
or your family’s last name.

Flowers must be purchased in advance. Order forms can be found in your child’s
folder or in the front office. The order deadline for the flowers is Friday, April 29th.
All proceeds will be used for school enrichment programs, new classroom
technology, teacher mini-grants, and student supplies and enrichment. Please show
your school spirit and Tiger Pride by purchasing a flower today!

Student’s Name: Phone:

Teacher: Grade:

Additional Student’s Name:

Teacher: Grade:

Name to be printed on flower(s): (Only child’s first name, one per flower, or family’s
last name will be used)

If you would like to sponsor a flower for a child less fortunate, please add this
amount: $

Total flowers: x$5=$




